
 
 
 
  

Headteacher’s daily blog 
 

Date: Wednesday 1st July 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Every week the Local Authority sends out a bulletin with links to be shared with families. Today’s 
edition included information about the Test and Trace scheme: 
 
https://www.justonenorfolk.nhs.uk/test-trace 
 
There is also a link to activities and support networks for families in Norfolk: 
 
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/children-and-families/families-with-6-11-year-olds 
 

Wishing you all the best 

Neil Henery 
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